
 
 

HB 1177- Sheriff of Harford County-Salary 

House Environment and Transportation Committee 

March 3, 2020 

 

Chair Barve, Vice Chair Stein and members of the House Environment and Transportation Committee: 

HB 1177 changes the current salary process for the Harford County Sheriff.  It makes the salary of the 

Harford County Sheriff comparable to other counties  whose sheriffs have the same responsibilities, 

such as Charles County.  The salary would be equal to the salary of a lieutenant colonel of the MD State 

Police. 

This salary increase would not apply to the incumbent sheriff, but would take effect at the beginning of 

the next term of office. 

HB 1177 is crossfiled in the Senate (SB 599) where it passed 47-0. 

 

I respectfully ask for a favorable report from the committee.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Delegate Teresa E. Reilly 

District 35B, Cecil and Harford Counties 

 

 

 


